
 
 

 
From: John Barnett [mailto:j.bps.llc@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2012 10:15 AM 

To: Mohammad Habib 

Subject: STA Modification 
 
Mohammad 
  
  
ERP Power Level for STA application (K43CI) has been changed to 0.221 Kw.  We 
believe this meets with the interferance studies.  So please modify STA application 
BSTA-20120516ACT to reflect these changes. 
  
--  
John R Barnett 
BPS,LLC. 
13806 E. 22nd Lane 
Spokane, WA. 99217 
509-448-5151 
FAX 509-448-5053 
 


